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A303 Stonehenge Tunnel
I believe that this proposed tunnel to be totally inappropriate- especially in this area which is such a sensitive
area of land above ground & especially underground.

The issues around the amount of traffic are not being addressed either. This propped tunnel will not decrease the
traffic & certainly from an archeological sense cause damage which can not be undone.

Please do not allow this proposal to continue & insist on alternatives to be sort & the issue of traffic to be dealt
with.

Yours sincerely
Jill Edwards

Sent from my iPhone




